
 

 

Nov 12 ,2021 

 

 

Notice of the Approval of the Application Form for Extending the Deadline for Submission of 

the Quarterly Report for the First Half of FY2022 

 

 NIPPN CORPORATION (President and COO: Toshiya Maezuru; Head Office: Chiyoda-ku, 

Tokyo) announced that today it has obtained approval for the extension of the deadline for 

submission of a quarterly report provided for in Article 17-15-2, Paragraph 4 of the Cabinet Office 

Order on Disclosure of Corporate Affairs. Details are as follows. 

 

1. Relevant quarterly report 

Quarterly report for the first half of the fiscal year ending March 31, 2022 

 

2. Submission deadline before extension 

November 15, 2021 

 

3. Submission deadline after extension 

January 31, 2022 

 

4. Outlook 

The Company plans to promptly complete preparations of the consolidated financial 

statements and the account auditor's review for the first half of the fiscal year ending March 31, 

2022 and submit the quarterly report for the first half of the fiscal year ending March 31, 2022 

by January 31, 2022, the submission deadline after its extension. 

 


